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Union Activity  
United Michigan Medicine Allied Professionals (UMMAP) 
The University and the United Michigan Medicine Allied Professionals began 
negotiations on January 31, 2024 for an inaugural collective bargaining agreement 
between the parties.  Since recognition in February 2023, the bargaining unit has 
expanded to approximately 3,100 employees in over 100 classifications.   
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